FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please can i have the number of meetings that took place between council officers or councillors with Marks and Spencer retail over the potentially closure of the city centre store in the last 12 months. Please include any details of meeting's.

Officers from our City Centre Management team have regularly met and engaged with M&S local store managers on a one-to-one basis.  M&S were also members of the Retail Forum which meets every 6 weeks and is chaired by Highcross. 

  

In more recent times, several meetings took place with the senior council officers and M&S’s senior head office team to discuss its trading position, national strategy and retail plans relating to Leicester.  

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
